
From: John Gargasz   
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 1:06 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net Metering Policy 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

I am in support of continuiing net metering in NH as proposed in  Docket 22-060 

 

John Gargasz 

Founder/Managing Partner 

schedule a meeting:   

 


